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Pupils of the 
week 
Evie Bint 

Daniel Fisher 

Louie Langan 

Jessica Pell 

Finlay Austin 

Arthur Jones 

Cameron Bennison 

Samuel Chipchase 

Home         

discussion    

question               

Stan asked…                            

Do jellyfish have 

brains? 

On 16
th
 October, we will be working with various health professionals to take part in the                                            

World Restart a Heart Day                                                      
when children and staff will learn essential life-saving skills.                                                      

We are grateful for the support of South Tees NHS Foundation Trust, Cipher Medical 

and Teesside University in making this event possible. 

If you would like to learn CPR skills and how to use a defibrillator, please come along 

to the lower school hall on 16
th
 October between 3.30pm and 5pm.                                                          

You’ll be made very welcome whilst learning life saving skills for free. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

I have seen some super learning taking place as I have walked around school 

this week. It’s been lovely to see children learning collaboratively, helping one 

another to get ‘unstuck’ from problems. I have been very impressed with the 

writing I have seen and delighted that Holly in Year Six has written her own 

ghost story book at home -  not a story, a whole book! I’ve also received       

fabulous news that Annie in Year Three has qualified to represent North    

Yorkshire in a Horse Show - an amazing achievement! Good luck,   

Annie!                                                                                Mrs Channing 

CRAFT SESSIONS  

Come and make a felt poppy for a Remembrance Day Banner in the Discovery Centre to commemorate 

100th anniversary of the end of World War One. 

Saturday October 6th 10:30 - 12:30. 

Saturday October 20th 10:30 - 12:30 and 1:30 - 3:30 

All children 9 and under must be accompanied.  50p donation to cover materials.                                                 

No experience necessary. 

Limited spaces so please sign up at the Discovery Centre or by ringing / texting Tamzin on 07742394361 

More sessions may be possible depending on demand! 

Scores on the doors 

It’s lovely to be able to      

reward children for making 

good choices regarding their 

behaviour. In addition to 

team points, the dinner time 

star jar, Pupil of the Week 

certificates and the Act of 

Kindness Award, we now 

have ‘Scores on the Doors’! 

Throughout the week, I will 

be visiting each class to ask 

adults about children’s     

behaviour both in and out of 

the classroom. Classes will 

be awarded scores and there 

will be a treat for the best 

behaved class! 

RAFT to the rescue!                                                                                                          

Have you seen the state of our outdoor quad area next to the lower hall?                       

It’s awful! The old rubber play surface is in need of replacing and the walls and 

woodwork are in desperate need of a lick of paint.                                                                     

For many months, I have dreamed that this area could be used by Year One     

children during lesson time and by other children across the school as a shared 

outdoor reading area. Imagine my delight when RAFT said they’d come to the   

rescue!                                                                                                                      

On Saturday 27th October, the RAFT Quad project will begin!  A skip will be       

ordered and parents will be on site to dig out and remove the old rubber                               

surfacing, install astro-turf (Thomas’ mum is trying to arrange for this to be                 

donated to school) and paint the walls. How amazing!                                                               

If you would like to lend a hand, please email RAFT@roseberryacademy.org    

You don’t need any experience or specialist skills, just a smile and a helping hand!                     
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

     

                                                                                                                             

Next Week’s Clubs 

 

 

Monday 
12.10 – 12.35 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Wednesday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Thursday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Friday 
3.30 – 4.45 

Mrs Channing and 
Mrs Murton 

Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Mark Cromack 

Y2 – Y6 Choir in the 
lower hall 

EYFS – Y2 Multi 
Sports 
  
Y3 – Y6 Multi Sports 

EYFS – Y6 Street-
dance 
  
EYFS – Y2 Football 

Y3 – Y6 Football 
  
EYFS – Y6 Circuit 
training and games 

Y1 – Y6 Football 

October 

8th Group One Bikeability 

9th 8.10am onwards – School photographer: 8.10am - 8.45am parents invited to bring in younger (non-Roseberry) siblings, 9am 

Little Bears, followed by school individual and Roseberry sibling photographs. IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD TO 

HAVE THEIR PHOTOGRAPH TAKEN PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE TO LET US KNOW. 

11th Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class to visit Rydale Folk Museum 

12th Mr Moore’s class and Mrs Davies’ class to visit Eden Camp 

15th Group One Bikeability 

6pm RAFT meeting in Lower School staffroom – everyone welcome! 

16th World Restart a Heart day – children will be working with medical professionals to learn how to get help in an emergency, 

give CPR and use our defibrillator (age appropriate sessions). There will be a drop in life-saving awareness information for 

adults (school and local community) from 3.30pm until 5pm - please let friends and neighbours know! If you think your 

child may be affected or upset by these sessions due to past experiences, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

18th RAFT Cake stall straight after school. We would be grateful for donations of cakes (home-made or bought) from children in 

EYFS, Y1 and Y2 so that we may sell them to all children. Please deliver them to the Lower School entrance before 9am. 

They don’t need to be plated up or presented in a certain way – RAFT will transfer them to platters. Cakes will be sold at 4 

for £1. Thanks for your support! 

20th  ‘Call My Bluff’ RAFT fun wine tasting evening presented by Sharman Wines - Church Hall – tickets are on sale through 

school or at Thompsons’ Hardware store and The Royal Oak pub 

25th Bags2School will be collecting donated items - bags to fill and a list of items that may be included will be sent out before this 

date. If you would like your bag to be collected from home, please email RAFT@roseberryacademy.org 

26th 8.30am  - 8.55am Donations of tinned food and/or flowers collected at main lower school entrance. All donations will be 

gratefully received!                                                                                                                                                                              

9.15am Harvest Assembly in lower hall – everyone welcome to come along – following which selected Y6 children deliver 

flowers around the village with adults – more information to follow and volunteers needed, please!                                                                                                                                                     

Normal hometime: School closes for the holiday – Happy Holiday! We return on 5th November.                                                      

Please remember that school meal prices increase from 5th November. 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Fair this week and to RAFT for a great Cinema Night! 

The staff had a great surprise on Wednesday when fresh, hot, pizzas arrived from Il Mulino. Our staff had 
been nominated for a free lunch to thank them for their hard work. It’s lovely to feel appreciated! 

We need a bank of DBS checked volunteers for visits and events throughout the year.                                             

If you are interested in joining our volunteer bank, please contact the office. 


